
Dear Parents  

This year, we have implemented a new curriculum for Religious Education. This is based                 
upon the locally agreed syllabus and as part of the curriculum, encourages schools to learn 
more about world views and alternative faiths. As part of interfaith week, last week all 
classes read and discussed information about a child from an alternative faith to one they 
have studied recently. In addition, we were pleased to welcome Ama on Tuesday who spoke 
to all of the children about African churches. 

Thank you to all parents who have returned their photo permission consents. Photographs 
and videos provide a record of some special memories in school and it is therefore                              
important that these are kept up to date. As we approach our productions, please                           
remember that we allow parents and friends to take photos and videos of these however 
request that they are not shared online or on social media. 

Today, the parents of children in Classes 1 and 2 should have received their letter in order 
to book tickets for their Christmas production of ‘The Amazing Advent Calendar’. Please 
ensure that these are returned by Wednesday 30th November so that tickets can be                  
allocated. In order to maximise the number of parents who are able to attend their first 
choice of time, we are initially limiting tickets to two per family. There will however be            
surplus tickets available for some of the performances once these have been allocated and 
we will let you know when these are also available to book. 

At the start of term, part of the road outside school was resurfaced. We were pleased 
that recently the yellow zig zags were reinstated outside school. Please can I remind                    
everyone that these exist for the safety of those accessing the school and therefore            
parking or stopping upon these to drop off and pick up within the designated times is                   
prohibited. 

Yours sincerely, 

Richard Winks 

North Cave C of E Primary School 

Weekly News 
 25th November 2022 

www.northcave-school.co.uk  01430 422551  @NorthCavePS  

                                                                               

 

 

                      Fri 2nd Dec—Bags to School Collection. 

                         Tues 6th Dec—KS1 Nativity 10.30am & 2.00pm. 

                         Wed 7th Dec—KS1 Nativity 10.30am & 2.00pm.                   

                         Thurs 8th Dec—Save The Children Christmas jumper day. 

                      Tues 13th Dec—Christmas Service at All Saints Church. 

                       Tues 13th Dec—FONCS Christmas Disco KS1 3.30pm-4.30pm, KS2 4.45pm-5.45pm. 

                       Wed 14th Dec—Christmas lunch.  

                       Fri 16th Dec—School closes.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this 
week: 

Class 1         This week we have enjoyed our talk about African Churches.   
  Next week we are looking forward to rehearsing our Nativity. 

Class 2         This week we have enjoyed learning about African Churches when Ama came             
  to talk to us and share her resources.        
  Next week we are looking forward to learning our parts for the Nativity.  

Class 3  This week we have enjoyed planning our plant experiment to see what plants need       
  to grow well.                                        
  Next week we look forward to reading The Christmasaurus by Tom Fletcher. 

Class 4  This week we have enjoyed writing an explanation text about Roman roads.                                                     
  Next week we are looking forward to reading more of our guided reading novel. 

Collective worship theme for next week: Advent-the coming of Jesus.  

CONGRATULATIONS!  

Well done to:- 

Tristan for his rugby trophy 

 

 

 

Billie for her football medal  

 

 

 

Anneka for her football medal  

 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

 


